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Recommendation to Reopen the public hearing from the April 26, 2022 Cultural Heritage
Commission (CHC) meeting for the limited purpose of accepting into the record and
conducting further deliberations regarding five (5) written public comments timely submitted in
advance of the April 26, 2022 public hearing, which were not previously transmitted to and/or
considered by the CHC in relation to CHC’s decision to deny in part, grant in part and modify
in part Planning Staff’s denial of a Certificate of Appropriateness; and reaffirming CHC’s
findings and decision from the April 26, 2022 hearing. The property at 3758 California Avenue
is a contributing building in the California Heights Historic District. (District 5)

Approve recommendation.
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